
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

               October 9                       2021   Meeting Minutes

 Moose Lodge Ballroom
                        August 14                                          minutes were read and approved.

Old Business:
Mail out to all Richmond County inactive hams was discussed and no response from anyone on this.

 for each member and one guest. 

New Business:
A larger meeting facility was discussed and everyone is encouraged to think about another facility. We can still use
 the 911 Center and the Moose Lodge depending on Covid and club growth.
A handout for prospective hams was discussed and everyone was asked to bring anything they think would be
helpful. The club QSL card prepared by John White, N4JLW was presented and approved by the club. It is a great 
design and represents us well. 

Stefan Long was introduced and welcomed by the membership. He had many good questions about our
hobby and was given information on how to study for his license and the information provided on the club
 website, K4RNC.ORG He is also our newest member. Welcome Stefan.

Members and guest present: 15 members and 1 guest.
Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:36 AM

Meeting called to order by   Tim Martin, N4TDM                                      at 9:35 AM at the Rockingham 

Foster Children's Christmas fund was discussed and James Bullard, KC4ZIE will get the contact information at DSS.
Christmas dinner is still being held on December 4, 6:00 PM at Peking Wok in Rockingham. The club will pay

Nomination committee presented the ballot for the election 2022 officers. Nominations are Fred Lathan, KG4GSA
 President, James Bullard KC4ZIE VP and Butch Parris, N4AWP Sec/Trs.


